
September 11, 2012 Email/Letter

Evelyn Heinrichs, Representative
Concerned Ridgefield Neighborhood
Josephine County, Oregon

Steve Rouse, President, 
Rogue Advocates

Jim Just, Executive Director
Goal One Coalition

Wayne McKy, Chair
Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical Society

Reference:  Status Report On Advocacy before Oregon CIAC & DLCD for Citizen Involvement
Remand Issue (Siporen v. City of Medford, 55 or LUBA 29 (2007), and its Clarification of ORS
197.763(7))

Hi All:

You have identified me as your advocate to represent the Concerned Ridgefield Neighborhood,
Rogue Advocates, Goal One Coalition, and the Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical
Society before the Oregon Citizen Involvement Advisory Committee (CIAC) and the Oregon
Department of Land Conservation and Development (DLCD) for the Oregon statewide citizen
involvement remand issue.  Thank you for your trust in this matter.

At this point my agenda is to write two letters requesting clarity of interpretation on remand
proceedings, one to the CIAC and one to the DLCD.  The CIAC email/letter will be to request
that the Oregon statewide citizen involvement remand issue be an agenda item for the CIAC’s
next meeting and that its goal should be to make a determination to local governments on our
position that a local remand hearing is open for all interested participants to testify (i.e., it is not
limited to those that were parties at LUBA).  The DLCD email/letter will provide this same
request and, further, to ask the DLCD to request the Oregon Department of Justice to provide a
position on this issue to local governments.

Sincerely,

Mike :)

Mike Walker, Citizen Involvement Remand Issue Advocate
For Concerned Ridgefield Neighborhood, Rogue Advocates, 
Goal One Coalition, and Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical Society
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